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From: Rhonda Duhme <rduhme@nsgeu.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:32 PM
To: Office

Subject: Bill #1

Importance: High

To the Law Amendments Committee:

My name is Rhonda Duhme, 38 Hillsdale Crescent, Lower Sackville NS B4E 2G7, Ph 902-252-5811
and I'm not one of the 24,000 healthcare workers directly affected by Bill #1.

| wish to have my concerns on record at the House in regards to Bill #1.

I’'m in shock that such a Bill would even be considered in our country! | thought the greatest thing
about living in Canada is our democratic system. | love my province and my country; however, from
what I've seen from the Liberal government recently is pathetic, a bill that strips 24,000 members of
their right to vote!

The Liberal government has forgotten that they were voted in the last election and that that process
was considered fair. What the Liberal government is doing is NOT fair!

Premiere Stephen MacNeil is acting like a dictator — STOP IT!! Wake up and listen before making
any decisions. | think if you take a moment to stop and listen you will be surprised to learn the
damaging rippling effects that this Bill will cause.

| am pleading with the Liberal Government to allow the workers their right to vote!
Sincerely,

Rhonda Duhme

Rhonda Duhme,

NSGEU
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Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 0J3
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